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Kari Hanselman

Subject: FW: Learning Opportunity for Municipal Elected Officials: Approaches to Homelessness 
and Encampments

From: FONOM Office/ Bureau de FONOM <fonom.info@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 4:16 PM 
Subject: Learning Opportunity for Municipal Elected Officials: Approaches to Homelessness and Encampments 
 
Good day                Please share this with your Mayor, Council, and Senior Staff 
 

There is an opportunity for elected officials across Ontario to learn about innovative approaches to Homelessness and 
encampments from Finland and Ontario that can inform each other. 

AMO, in conjunction with organizers from the Ottawa Alliance to End Homelessness, the Canadian Housing and Renewal 
Association, and the federal department of Housing, Infrastructure, and Communities, is hosting an interactive session 
bringing together municipal elected officials, guests from Finland’s Y Foundation, housing and homeless service 
providers and housing officials from the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing.    

  

Presentations from Finland’s Y Foundation and a few Ontario municipalities will be featured. Finland has effectively 
ended Homelessness in the country. 

  

The learning session will be held on Monday, January 15th, from 9 to 11 am. It will be a hybrid event with in-person 
attendance in Ottawa and a virtual option. 

  

If you wish to participate and register, please indicate whether in-person or virtually and send your name, title, and 
municipality by Wednesday, December 13th to AMO by emailing iostrowski@amo.on.ca 

  

If you have any questions, please get in touch with Michael Jacek, Senior Advisor, AMO by email at mjacek@amo.on.ca 

 

Talk soon, Mac. 
 
Mac Bain 
Executive Director  
The Federation of Northern Ontario Municipalities  
615 Hardy Street    North Bay, ON, P1B 8S2   
Ph. 705-498-9510 
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